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Republic of the Philippines

DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC WORKS AND  HIGHWAYS
CENTRAL OFFICE

Manila

DEPARTMENT MEMORANDUM

CIRCULAR NO.
Series of 2023

FOR / TO        :

ch  ,£1,9'23

SENIOR UNDERSECRETARY
UNDERSECRETARIES
ASSISTANT SECRETARI ES
REGIONAL DIRECTORS
BUREAU DIRECTORS
SEFLVICE DIRECTORS
HEADS OF UPMOs
DISTRICT ENGINEERS
HEADS OF ATTACHED AGENCIES
OTHERS CONCERNED
This Department

B^GOHe plLlpl..^s

For information and guidance, attached is a copy of Food and Dmug Administration (FDA)
Ad\risory No. 2023-0312 dated February 28, 2023 signed by FDA Director General Samuel
A,  Zacate,  with  the  subject:  "EXTERNAL  COMMUNICATIONS  FOR  THE  FcOD  AND
DRUG ADMINISTRATION".

A   copy   of   the    said    Advisory    may   also    be    downloaded    frorh\-the    DPWH    website:
httD://dDwhweb.  If an office cannot access the DPWH website, a  hard copy may be obtained
from the Records Management Division,  HRAS,  upon request.

For dissemination to all  concerned.

Menp;IAFOx,cEsO\\
Assistant Secretary for Support Services

Encl:  As stated

cc: Office of the Secretary
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©Website: https://www.dpwh.gov.ph
QSTel.  No(s).: 5304-3000 / (02)  165-02
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FDA ADVISORY
No,.

TO

SUBJECT       :

Repuhlic ortlii. Philippilii.s
Dcpartmcnt of liealth

F`Ool) AND I)RUG ^DMINISTRATION

ALL FDA STAKEI]OLDERS

FDA„
I  „i.tl  i.iirl  ui`.Iu  ArliTilnigtr®tlon

i,''ll    l''l'lN'    :;

2   8    FEE     2023

EXTERNAL   COMMUNICATIONS   FOR   TIIE   FOOD
AND DRUG ADMINISTRATION

DUL` to thL` iiiflux tif`conimunicatiLtns and transactions with impriiper desigliation aiid crrtineous
addri`ss`  the  Fitod  and  Drug  Administration  Action  C`cntcr  (FDAC)  has  bi`cn  cncounti`ring
delays in the processing of`documeilts and in otlii.r actions to be taken tt) mcct th.-needs ot`our
stakcholdcrs.

On   10  January  2022`  the  I``DA  releasetl  Advisory  No.2()22-0()()3   regardiiig  thc`  new  tit`fice
address of FDAC` which  is located  at the  FDA  Main Of`fice.  The transfer was dui. to a major
fire that broke  in  StarMall  Alabang on  08  Januar.v  2022.  Subsi`queiitly.  President  Ferdinand
"Boligbong"  Marcos Jr. dcli`gated Dr.  Sainucl Zaciitc as tllc new Director Gcncral of the FDA

on 03  August 2()22.

Please  bi-  ad\/risecl   thcret`iii-i.  ()f  thesc-  changes  and   bc  made   fully   a\\J'are   that  all   cxtcmal
i`ommunii`atioiis .`ht)uld bc directly i`oursed through the FDA  Director Geilcral,  Dr.  Samuel  A.
Zacate  with   piistal   address:   (`ivic   Drive.   Filinvcst  C`ity.   Alabailg.   Muntinlupa   (`ity,1781
Philippines,  via c{turier scrvici`,  or through  FDA's {lt`ficiill  c`mail  address  at .i_i.i (I__J_tit_I_((EL.Lflt\_.+1_I_I.

For yoilr inf{trmatioii/rcferenci` and strict cttmpliflni`c.

DR.SAMUELA.ZACATE4Q
Directoi. Genei.al

Ci\'ic  I)rive.  F`iliii\Jest Corpor.ilc (`ity.  Alabaiig  1781  Muntinlup[i` Philippines
Trunk  Line +63  2  85719()0                                                          I-iix   +63 3  807 ()75l
Websitc:  w'ww.r.la.go\J.ph                                                           Emcii I:  inl.a(t/,\ fd€i.go\J.ph


